DBS EQOUP

March 22, 2018

Tim Acklin, AICP
Senior Planner

City of La Crosse
400 Front Street

La Crosse, Wl 54601

RE: Advanced Fiber Products
Proposed Planning Commission Review
Mr. Acklin,

Please refer to the enclosed Architectural plan set for Advanced Fiber Products, 2970 Luoyang Ave, in La
Crosse, WI. Our intent of this submission is to gain Planning Commission approval for the following:

= New enclosed material storage shed, temperature controlled.
=  Associated backup generator and refrigeration condenser.

Building plans for the required construction will be under separate review submittal to the City of La
Crosse Building and Fire Prevention Department. There will be no changes to zoning, landscaping, parking, utilities,

or signage under this scope of work.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments you may have regarding this
matter.

Sincerely,

5. Ol

Kyle Olson, Design Team Leader
DBS Group, LLC
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